Rotary Club of Almaden Valley

Chartered May 9,1969 - Club 472 - District 5170
PO Box 20543, San]ose CA 6

December 13, 2009

Mr. Robert Sparks,
General Manager

Almaden Golf and Country Club
6663 Hampton Dr
San Jose, CA 95120

Dear Mr. Sparks,

On behalf of the membership of the Rotary Club of Almaden Valley,
this letter is to inform you that the Rotary Club of Almaden Valley has
decided to move to a venue available on Thursday's, starting first of the

year.

We wish to express our gratitude to your board for the hospitality
extended. We wish to specially thank Chief, AJ and staff for the

excellent Food and Service provided for our members.

Sincerely yours,
®©
ul,

John Guisto, Secretary, Rotary Club of Almaden Valley
CC. Bob Patane- Food & Beverage Director,

Kat Valenzuela, Clubhouse Service Manager & Chief, AJ



